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INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT BRANCH 

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR MIAMI, FLORIDA 

October 23, 1950 

The Honorable Amon G. Carter, President 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
P. 0. Box 1036 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

I do not have enough command of the English language to 
adequately express the thanks of the Advisory Committee for 
the courtesies extended to us during our meeting last week. 

The only thing I can say is that there is only one Amon Carter 
and only one city like Fort Worth. The citizens of Fort Worth 
are wonderful. Of course, they could not help being so after 
having associated with you these many years. I only hope that we 
were not a nuisance in the many requests that were made to you. 

Please accept this as my sincere thanks. 
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Sincerely yours, 

A. B. 
Director 


